

P.O. Box 140

JOHN ISAACS, Mayor

Circle, Montana 59215

Ph. 485-2524

CAROL MARKUSON, Town Clerk

Public Notice Study Commission August 24, 1995

Attached are the final Town of Circle Study Commission minutes and report.

Posted: September 8, 1995

Town of Circle Local Government Review Study Commission Meeting Minutes August 24, 1995

Members present were Harvey Kirkegard, Donald Clarin, Arnie Larson, Gene Schuld, excused absence Bob McDonald, absent exofficio

Vice chairman Kirkegard called the meeting to order at 7:02 p.m.

Kirkegard asked that the minutes of the June 22, 1995 meeting be read. The minutes were read. There were no changes to be made. Kirkegard stated the minutes would stand as read.

Vice Chairman Kirkegard asked if any of the committee members had received any comments from the citizens of the Town. None of the committee members had any comments.

Kirkegard read the final report to the committee members. Kirkegard asked for any comments. None were offered.

Arnie Larson made a motion to accept the final report, seconded by Gene Schuld, motion carried.

By group consensus, this will be the last meeting of the Local Government Review Committee.

Donald Clarin

Study Commission

August 24, 1995

August 24, 1995

CIRCLE MONTANA CITY GOVERNMENT STUDY COMMISSION FINAL REPORT

The City of Circle, Montana Government Study Commission elected by the voters on November 8, 1994, or thereafter appointed present this final report to the citizens of this city.

The purpose of the study commission, as defined in state law, is "to study the existing form and powers of our city government and procedures for delivery of local government services and compare them with other forms available under the laws of the state". If some change is deemed necessary, the study commission may submit such proposed change to the electors.

In the conduct of their review the study commission has sought advice and information from a number of people in the community. Opinions and recommendations were solicited from local government officials, hearings were held to determine citizen opinion.

As a result of discussions held with the people and groups mentioned the Circle City Study Commission has concluded that there is general consensus that the existing form of government has served this city well since the adoption became effective on May 2, 1977, and will continue to do so in the future. We therefore recommend no change in this form of government.

Respectfully submitted,

Chair

Vice Chair

Secretary

Monnon

Member

City of Circle, Montana Study Commissioners